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August 14, 2023 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Request of Cascade Natural Gas Corporation to Approve Tariff 

Revisions Regarding the Company’s Low Income Bill Assistance Program, 

Docket UE-230551 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On June 30, 2023, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade) filed with the Washington 

Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) gas tariff sheets to revise its Tariff 

WN U-3, which governs Cascade’s provision of natural gas service in Washington. 

On July 31, 2023, the Commission entered Order 01, Approving Tariff Sheets Subject to 

Conditions (Order 01). Order 01 required Cascade to file revised Tariff Sheets complying 

with the language in the Order. 

On August 1, 2023, Cascade submitted its compliance filing. 

On August 10, 2023, Commission staff (Staff) filed a letter in this docket stating that it had 

reviewed the filing and believes that it complies with Order 01. 

The Commission agrees that Cascade’s filing complies with Order 01.  

 

 

AMANDA MAXWELL 

Executive Director and Secretary 


